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Askin, Tim

From: Dana Hoffman <danamariehoffman@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 9:44 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Schuster Apartments

Mr. Askin: 
 
I live in the 700 block of North 32nd Street.  I received a letter regarding the proposed temporary historic 
designation of the apartments. 
 
I wanted to express my support.  It's a beautiful building and it adds to the character of the neighborhood.  It's 
good to see efforts being made to preserve it. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Howard Hoffman 


